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The Assumptionist Center in Brighton, MA wants to be a place where we can learn together.
In order to help that to happen, we need to think and talk together. For that purpose, we are
pleased to offer a series of  Conversations at the Center.

  

THE NEXT of these for this year will take place on Sunday, DECEMBER 5.

  

As we begin the Advent-Christmas season, we are inviting our residents to share from their
diverse backgrounds. We have residents from Singapore, Guatemala, Philippines and Congo
(as well as from all over the United States). One is a recent convert and one is Episcopalian.
This should provide us with some rich insights into the Christmas mystery.

  

PLEASE JOIN US AND SHARE YOUR EXPERIENCES AND INSIGHTS
Assumptionist Center, 330 Market Street, Brighton, MA 02135
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